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Upcoming Road Closure 
 
WHAT: Temporary Road Closures  
 
WHEN: Monday, July 11, 2022 – Friday, July 15, 20222 
 
WHY: Installation of a new raw waterline crossing for the Water Treatment Plant Expansion 
 
The road will be closed between North 10th Street in front of the Entergy Substation to Sycamore 
Street. Working hours will be 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. daily.  
 
Detour east side of the Entergy Substation at North 10th Street to Forsythe Avenue. Detour at Park 
Avenue from Sycamore Street to Forsythe Avenue. 
 
CONTACTS:  Arthur Holland, Project Manager at (318) 376-1346  for further information. 
 
We understand that this may create a short-term inconvenience. The City of Monroe appreciates 
your patience and reminds you to please drive with caution through the construction area. Be on 
the lookout for work crews and equipment in the work area, and please be mindful of all 
construction signage in the area. 
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